
AnnArbor.com is looking for “Volunteer Shoppers” to make our Warm the 
Children program a success.

Warm the Children is dedicated to providing new winter clothing for needy
children.  Teachers and social workers submit names of children whose 
families might struggle to buy warm clothing for their children. Families are 
paired up with a volunteer shopper to buy $90 worth of new winter clothing at 
a local store. The purchases are tax-exempt and100% of donated funds are 
used for Warm the Children. No money is spent on administrative fees; 
AnnArbor.com provides these services.

To make this program a success we need the help of volunteers. If you 
are interested in making a difference in our community please contact Kori 
Isaac at koriisaac@annarbor.com or call at 734-623-4651 and say you will 
volunteer as a Warm the Children shopper.

Enclosed is my donation to AnnArbor.com
WARM THE CHILDREN FUND

Please check one:
            I do want my name published on the donor list.
            I do not want my name published on the donor list.
            Amount donated.  Thank you!

Please print the following:
Name:
Address:

Mail to: AnnArbor.com, Warm the Children Fund
301 E. Liberty St., Suite 700, Ann Arbor, MI 48104

Donor information is used for Warm the Children only.
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Make a Difference in our Community! 
Volunteer today!


